
CITY OF CLARE 

NOTICE OF 2023 SUMMER TAX DUE DATE 

 

Summer Property Tax bills will be mailed out on July 1, 2023, and will 

be due, in accordance with City Charter, on August 31, 2023. 

 

Tax payments may be mailed, paid online with a credit or debit card at 

www.cityofclare.org, a check or money order can be deposited in the 

entry way drop box at City Hall or paid in person during regular 

business hours at 202 W. Fifth St., Clare, Michigan 48617. 

The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

Diane Lyon 

Clare City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cityofclare.org/

